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Of all the problems facing Oregon, I don't think "we're not using enough chemical 

weapons against our citizens" is one of them. I am heartened to see all the testimony 

against this bill from concerned, law-abiding citizens, and if the best its supporters 

can muster against the demands of international law and human respiration is "but 

we really want to," I'd hope  the legislature would take that as a signal to preserve the 

protections afforded by HB2928 against those who would violate Oregonians' human 

rights. 


